
From: CDS User
To: Anna Collins-
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Jessie Rosenow
Subject: RE: Parke Creek Landing
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 11:15:00 AM

Hi Anna,
 
I will get this to Jamey.
 
Thanks,
 

Gail Weyand
Certified Permit Technician
Kittitas County Community Development
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(P)509-962-7506
gail.weyand.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
To schedule inspections: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/inspection-request.aspx
To view permit or inspection status: https://co-kittitas-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/ApplicationPublic/ApplicationHome
To request design criteria / snowloads: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/cgdc-form.aspx

 
If this is about a Public Records Act request, please go to
http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public records through
the GovQA portal.

 
 
 
From: Anna Collins- <piemopolis@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 11:05 AM
To: CDS User <cds@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Parke Creek Landing

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the
sender and have verified the content is safe.
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The potential environmental and logistical implications of the Parke Creek Landing
development are significant. If allowed to proceed, it would serve to destroy and/or abuse
our rural landscape and create an eyesore that would do nothing to serve our local
community and everything to harm our wildlife, our fragile ecosystem, and our rural way of
life.  
The arguments against solar energy farms and their impact on the land are numerous. The
effect such a development would have on local families, who chose to live in rural areas in
order to steward a native landscape and maintain an agricultural and rural way of life, is
profound. The effects on the elk, the wildlife, and the delicate shrub steppe ecosystem from
the solar farm, the ORV courses, and the trailer park cannot be overstated. Anyone who
actually thinks that this is a good idea clearly has no understanding or appreciation of the
things that I have mentioned and should therefore, in no way, be involved in the decision-
making process. It's time that the people who serve this community at the county level,
start protecting our land and way of life from those who would rather exploit the land than
steward it. 
Please do not allow this plan to proceed.
 
Sincerely, 
Anna Collins
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